
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 12:49:42 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 10:04 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Fadi  Diab

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
What is the justification for this increase?  Ontarians already pays more than persons in every province in
Canada for electricity. See
https://www.hydro.mb.ca/regulatory_affairs/energy_rates/electricity/utility_rate_comp.shtml#residential_1000

Why must our cost be almost double that of Quebec?  Why is the cost of delivery already as high as the
cost of our electricity?  Adding $11.75 per month (based on 750kWh) is already a ridiculous amount for an
already astronomical cost for "delivery".  What is the breakdown of these "delivery"
charges?  Remember that these proposed numbers reflect a piggy backed increase on an already over
charging system.  It is completely unbelievable and audacious to be making this request when the
provincial government is realizing the ballooning electricity costs in this province and making the
appropriate cuts.  Mind boggling.

-- Attachment --
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